

## Minutes of the Sport Development Subcommittee meeting held 26<sup>th</sup> March, 2018

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 <sup>rd</sup> party)	Action & by whom
1.	<b>Welcome &amp; Apologises</b>		
		Meeting Held via Greymouse – commencing at 7.35 pm <b>Attendance:</b> Julie Newsome (JN), John Armstrong (JA) and Anne Polsoni (AP)	
2.	<b>Approval and Confirmation of previous minutes</b>		
		Previous meeting minutes – 29 <sup>th</sup> January 2018 Minutes moved by JA seconded by AP.	
3.	<b>Bank Statement</b>		
	3.1 Finance Report	*Junior Development Fund (term deposit): Balance \$81,088.88.  *Subcommittee working account: Balance - \$19,698.70.	
4.	<b>General Business</b>		
	4.1 Junior Development Funds	The following subcommittee's Development Fund applications were approved: *Trials - \$2,000 *Enduro - \$1,331.39 *Speedway - \$2,000 (confirm that approved funds for Speedway is for coaching only).	MQ Development
	4.2 Fundraising raffle	Any further ideas on the raffle we spoke about, as we have had no additional feedback from MQ.	MQ office
	4.3 Kick Start paperwork on MQ website	JA cannot locate Kick Start coaching paperwork on MQ website?	MQ office
	4.4 Qld Schools Program	Can MQ please add a link for the Qld School Program on the MQ website.	MQ Media
	4.5 Communication with other disciplines	Can MQ communicate once again with other discipline subcommittees, so we can keep in the loop with what is happening, as we only here from them when they put in for grants.	MQ office
	4.6 QMP calendar	Is there a calendar for events at QMP park, and could this be put on their web page?	MQ / QMP
	4.7 Young Athlete Assistance Program	Can MQ office please double check that eligible state and national events are listed on the Department's web page to receive funding via the Young Athlete Assistance.	MQ Events / media

Item	Issue	Discussion (Include sufficient detail to allow the matter to be understood by a 3 <sup>rd</sup> party)	Action & by whom
	4.8 Coaching	Clarification that starts (from behind the start gates) should be incorporated as part of a coaching program for riders in the 50cc Demo class.	MQ office
<b>5.</b>	<b>Next Meeting &amp; close</b>	14 <sup>th</sup> May, 2018 The meeting closed at 7.30pm.	